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20 February 2018 
 

 
Email:  
 
 
Kia ora  
 
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST – SECONDARY SCHOOLS WITH REDUCED RATES OF 
SUSPENSION AND EXCLUSION 
 
I refer to your email dated 11 February 2019 to the Education Review Office. 
 
In your email you set out the background to your request as follows: 
My name is  and I am a PhD student researching the prevention of suspension and 
exclusion from school. 
I am keen to get an idea on a few mainstream schools (4 - 5) you have evaluated in the past 5 - 10 
years that have had historically high numbers of suspensions and exclusions, but have implemented 
initiatives to reduce rates of suspension and exclusion, and have experienced success. I am also 
interested in those schools who have not experienced success, but who continue to strive for reduced 
rates of suspension and exclusion.  
Any and all help you can give me on this is greatly appreciated. 
 
I have treated your email as a request for information under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
ERO does not hold the specific information you have requested, but you may find the following 
publications in ERO’s website of assistance: 

 Towards equitable outcomes in secondary schools: Good practice 

 Wellbeing for Children’s Success at Primary School 
 
You may also wish to ask the Ministry of Education, email enquiries.national@education.govt.nz if 
they hold the information you require. 
 
Ngā mihi 
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